

Minutes of Barningham Neighbourhood Plan Working Party 7.00

**Present.** Nikki, Trevor, Tony, Julie, Jean & Vicki

**Apologies.** Carol, David

### **1.Welcome new member, Jean Pearce**

The group welcomed a new member, Jean Pearce. Sadly, Trevor Elliot has decided, that due to personal circumstance, he will need to leave the group. His input will be greatly missed.

### **2.Village Character Assessment, next steps – meeting with Ian Poole**

We can no longer get technical support package to produce a Character Assessment, but funding should be forthcoming to pay for a consultant. We have some further information gathering to do ourselves. A meeting has been arranged with Ian Poole for 7<sup>th</sup> August.

### **3.To consider results of questionnaire**

Tony Steer has a done some work putting the information from the questionnaire together. There is still some work to do before we can take any of the results forward.

### **4.Technical packages, to consider options.**

It was considered likely that we will use the Sites Options and Assessment package when we are a stage to do so. This package provides advice on assessing sites with a view to allocating land for developing.

### **5.Next Steps**

Arrange a date to meet to finish off looking at areas of the village for Character Assessment. Tony to work on questionnaire. Vicki to contact Havebury to ask how many houses in Barningham are still in Havebury ownership.

### **6.Date of next meeting. 7<sup>th</sup> August 2018**